We were asked:

Q1. How much money has been paid to the Performing Rights Society by the department over
the past five calendar years (up to an including May 2014)?

Q2. How much money has been paid to the PPL (formerly known as Phonographic Performance
Limited) by the department over the past five calendar years (up to an including May 2014)?

We replied:

Al. The Wales Office has made no payments to the Performing Rights Society and PPL
(formerly known as Photographic Performance Limited).



